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Providing stewardship. customer seirvice and communiication with and through our business team

City of Colorado Springs
Planning and Development

September 22, 2020
Dear Ms. Wintz,
This letter is in reference to the BLR Village A PUD concept Plan, (CPC PUP 20-00125).

School District 49 has been working with Oakwood on land dedication and parcel locations for the
development East of Banning Lewis Ranch Parkway. We do not have all of the details ironed out,
but are well on our way and are ok with the Concept Plan moving forward as we continue to come to
a mutual agreement on the school sites.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment and will continue to engage with Oakwood as the
approvals move forward. .

Sincerely,

Melissa Andrews

Community and Facility Planning Manager
mandrews(@'d49.org
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